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Normal, everyday working and retired Oregonians cannot afford this bill. The cost of 

living in this state has become overwhelming. A bill like this will more than likely 

create a mass exodus of people from this state...the one that I have lived for over 62 

years...I have no choice but to be in that line of those leaving if this bill or any other 

like it passes!.  


